CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

October 26, 2012

Peter Butterfield, R.A.

Peter Butterfield Architects
13013 Glenwood Hills Ct. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87111

Re: Hampton Inn and Suites, 4412 the 25 Way, Traffic Circulation Layout
Architect’s Stamp dated 08-10-12 (F17-D088)

Dear Mr. Butterfield,

The above referenced plan is not approved through the TCL process. Due to
the existing zoning, this project is site plan controlled and will need to be submitted
through the appropriate Board, (EPC, DRB, and AA) for approval. Verify with the
Zoning Department for the correct Board approval. If this plan has already been

PO Box 1293 approved by one of the Boards, be sure to include it in the plan set when applying for
building permit.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3991.
Albuquerque

Sincerely,

NM 87103 74 AQ/—\

Kristal D. Metro, P.E.
Traffic Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services
www.cabq.gov
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